
NOTICE!! 

Unfortunately, something 

'broke' and a flyer for the 

Capitol Callers and Cuers of 

Salem has been posted in the 

online OFN... this is actually 

last year's flyer... WE ARE 

NOT HAVING A DANCE ON 

MARCH 29TH.... 

Tim is working hard to remove 

the ad, but in the meantime, 

please share with your fellow 

dancers this information!! 

Thank you. CCCA 



 


